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June 20, 2019
Clinton Beck, P.E.
Pete Lien & Sons, Inc.
P.O. Box 440

Rapid City, SD 57709

Re: St. Barbara Sand and Gravel Mine, Permit No. M-2004-013, Technical Revision Approval,
Technical Revision No. TR-02

Dear Mr. Beck:

On June 19, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application
submitted to the Division on March 22, 2019, addressing the following:

Construction of slurry wall to reduce groundwater consumption.

However, approval of the revision is dependent on the following condition:

Condition No. Description
1) Pete Lien & Sons, Inc. shall provide written notice to the DRMS prior to constructing the

slurry wall to reduce groundwater consumption. An increase of the financial warranty from
$411,193 to $650,817 shall be provided with the letter to the DRMS, along with the
appropriate financial warranty forms. Construction of the slurry wall may commence after
written acceptance of the financial warranty by the DRMS. At the time of submittal the DRMS
may recalculate the amount required for the new bond.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 02 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-2004-
013. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2004-013 remain in full force and effect.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist
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